
To Whom It May Concern @ the FDIC:   
I would respectfully ask you to reconsider allowing the special 10 cent assessment.  This 
additional assessment will be an undue hardship on banks who really have played no part 
in the current crisis.  Rather than just impose a "blanket assessment" to all banks, perhaps 
the assessment could be imposed on banks that would be considered "at risk", rather than 
on the "healthy" banks as well.    We would all appreciate your consideration on this 
action that could  potentially be very harmful to the smaller community banks that are 
essentially the healthy backbone of our great nation! 
  
Sincerely, 
Cynthia A. Lewis 
32741 Old K.C. Road 
Paola, KS.  66071 
 


